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August CPI Registration - Google Survey

Kim Johnson <kjohnson@nwric.com>

Good Afternoon - I'm sharing the August CPI Registration link with you again as I know how busy the end of the
year is for everyone. Please use this form to register your staff. Reach out if you have any questions, thanks!

https:/fforms.gle/ZjtQ4TNKS3uAsmeZ9

Kim E. Johnson

Executive Director/Director of Special Education
Northwest Regional Inter-District Council (NWRIC)
201 W Minnesota Ave

Newfolden, MN 56738

218-874-8215

kjohnson@nwric.com
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CPI Registration

The Nonviolent Crisis Intervention® training program, both initial and refresher, will
emphasize the importance of early intervention and non-physical methods for preventing
or managing disruptive behavior. CPI's disengagement skills are also demonstrated and
practiced in this seminar to prepare staff to safely remove themselves and others from a
dangerous situation. Contact Jeri or Jeremy for details.

Please use this form to register participants for CPI training in August of 2023.

Initial Training (1 1/2 Days):

Tuesday, August 15th from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm and Wednesday, August 16th from 8:00 am
to Noon.

Refresher Trainings (1/2 Day):

Wednesday, August 16th from 12:30 to 4:30 pm

Thursday, August 17th from 8:00 am to Noon

Thursday, August 17th from 12:30 to 4:30 pm

Location: Nordhem Restaurant - 206 Main St, Karlstad, MN
*Please park behind the restaurant

kricke@badger.k12.mn.us Switch account
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* Indicates required question

Email *

Your email



Attire: Please wear comfortable clothing and closed toe shoes for your protection.

First Name *

Your answer

Last Name *

Your answer

Summer Email *

Your answer



District *

Choose v

Did you attend CPlI training last year? *

O Yes

O No, I didn't attend last year.

Next Clear form

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This form was created inside of Northwest Regional Inter-District Co-op. Report Abuse
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